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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
UNIT NO. 1 — DOCKET NO. 50-000
COMMENTS ON FINALDRAFT TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

REFERENCE: Letter dated 3uly 30, 1986 (NLS-86-273) from S. R. Zimmerman (CP&L)
to Mr. Harold R. Denton (NRC)

Dear Mr. Denton:

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) submits additional comments on the Final
Draft Technical Specifications (TS) for the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant
(SHNPP). Attachment 1 provides 20 comments (record numbers 779 through 798) on the
TS as well as a justification for each comment. Attachment 2 provides a marked-up copy
of 33 TS pages for the corresponding comments provided in Attachment l. Attachment 3
provides 9 revised comment sheets and 17 TS pages based upon information provided
during the staff's review of the referenced letter.

The comments are categorized as either an error or improvement item. The term error
is used to denote changes required to have the TS reflect the plant design. Comments
categorized as an error must be incorporated into the SHNPP TS to allow CP&L to
certify the accuracy of the TS. The term improvement item is used to denote those
significant changes that would improve the quality of the SHNPP TS and other
typographical errors or consistency items.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Gregg A. Sinders at (919) 836-8168.

Yours very truly,
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Nuclear Licensing Section

cc: Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC)
Mr. G. F. Maxwell (NRC-SHNPP)
Dr. J. Nelson Grace (NRC-RII)
Mr. R. A. Benedict (NRC)
Wake County Public Library
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